Like A Dad

Attention Dad's and Male Carers

Gil (pronounced Hill) Parker will be hosting a coffee morning on Tuesday 29th November in the Heron Room at School. This is open to all Dad's and male carers. The session will run from 9-9.45am. This will be an informal drop in session and no booking is necessary. If you would like more information, please contact Mrs Pugh.





For Dads and men taking a parental role, caring for children and young people.



We know it can be tough and we'd like to lend a hand



We are offering an open support space for dads and males taking a parental role, caring for children and young people.

This sessions will include activities to chat, build friendships and learn new skills, with and without your children.

Christmas Raffle

Roll up, Roll up! We are excited to announce that this year's Christmas Raffle is coming soon! Once again, we have some fantastic prizes up for grabs! Next week, each child will be given five sheets of raffle tickets to take home, with each strip costing £1. If you would like to enter the raffle, payment must be made on SchoolMoney. You do not have to pay for all of the strips sent home, but at present a £5 maximum has been set online (you may only want to pay £2).

If you would like more strips, then please contact the school office. You must keep one strip from each sheet and send the other strip/half of the sheet back to school once payment has been made online. On the strip you send back, you must write on the name who the ticket is for and the class your child is in (e.g. Y6 Mr Bryson) on **each individual ticket** and not just across the strip. You have five chances to win off one strip (tickets cannot be paid for separately).

Payment must be made by midday on Thursday 8th December (the SchoolMoney link will be stopped then) and tickets sent back to school up to lunchtime (12 noon) on Friday 9th December. The draw will take place on the morning of Monday 12th December and winners will be notified. On SchoolMoney the raffle tickets will show in as 'a due payment'.

1st Prize - £150 Tesco Voucher
2nd Prize - £50 Tesco Voucher
3rd Prize Afternoon Tea Hamper
4th Prize Chocolate Hamper
5th Prize Magic Mixies Misting Cauldron
6th Prize Pokemon Sword & Shield-Lost Origin Elite Trainer Box
7th Prize Cocomelon Musical Bedtime JJ Doll
8th Prize Mr Keen's Christmas Cake!
(as well as more!)



Newsletter

Friday, 25th November

Christmas Fair

Our Christmas Fair will take place after school on Friday 2nd December 2022. The children have been very busy making lots of Christmas crafts to sell at the fair, and in addition, we will have stalls from 'Pat's Prints' and 'Cooking Creations'.

Refreshments will be on sale, including hot chocolate and mince pies. In, addition, our fantastic school choir will take us into the Christmas period with songs and carols. The fair will begin at 3.30pm and will run until 5.0pm. We look forward to seeing you there and for your continued support!

Come On England!

What a great day for the school, and what a great result for the England team! Fingers crossed for tonight!



Y5/6 Sports Hall Athletics Town Final

Several of our pupils attended this fantastic event and they did themselves very proud indeed. Coming fourth overall, progressing after winning the cluster competition, they were great competitors and had a fantastic attitude throughout. Brilliant!

Y5/6 Girls Football

Well done to our fantastic players, who won two of their games and drew a third. The played above themselves, loved every minute of it and were great role models for our England team tonight. Great stuff!

Merit Winners

Congratulations to this week's well-deserved winners who have excelled at demonstrating outstanding 'Positivity' and have also had 100%



Very Important Message from Three of our Reception Children

Following yesterday's message regarding grapes, three very sensible Reception children noticed some other children with large grapes not cut in half today. We ask for your support with this in trying to avoid a huge potential choking hazed. Thank you.

Nut Allergy

Some of our staff and pupils have nut allergies. We ask that food brought in in packed lunches and as snacks do not contain nuts. Thank you in advance.

Christmas Disco Reminder (29.11.22)

As previously communicated, those children who are attending the disco can bring a change of disco clothes to change into on the afternoon. Children not attending will go home at the normal time as usual (After School Club will be in the Heron Room on this night). Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils will dance first and then go for their refreshments, before being collected to go home from the KS1 playground at 5pm. Y3-Y6 pupils will have their refreshments first and then go into the dance hall before being collected from the KS2 playground at 5pm. There will be additional drinks available throughout. The cost for entry and refreshments was £3 per child and must have been paid online via SchoolMoney. Children not attending the disco, or After School Club, must be collected and taken home at 3.20pm.